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RE:
 Study Group to review proposed Tier 2 public access points on Park Point 
The City’s 2006 Comprehensive Land Use Plan, which is the community’s vision for growth and development in Duluth over the next 20 years, also identified a number of future study areas.  Future study areas were an acknowledgement that sometimes high level of uncertainty about long term, or even short term, land use preferences required more detailed study.  Park Point was identified as one such area to study in greater detail to develop and implement a long term plan that will maintain but also enhance the neighborhood character for residents and visitors of Park Point. 

The planning process included several stakeholder committee meetings and two public open house sessions, to gather public input on a vision for Park Point.  As a result of background research, previous study recommendations recent planning and development activity, five major goals were developed including: To define public access/use of improved and unimproved rights-of-way (Street-Ends)
As directed by the City Council, the City planning staff are assembling a study group of individuals representing the City parks commission, Park Point Community Club, the Street End Coalition, and two persons familiar with the 2006 Comprehensive land use plan “to review the various issues involved, including environmental concerns, location and number of access points, screening needs and level of improvements needed at the access points”.
The Study Group will meet four times: First an organizational/informational task briefing session, followed by two separate site visit meetings to the actual Park Point rights-of-way (street ends) and then a final meeting to review the information and develop findings and recommendations to be forwarded to the City Council.
The first Study Group meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 6, 2015 at 4:30 in City Hall room 303. 
We hope you’ll be available to participate on this committee. Please RSVP to John Judd at 730.5301; jjudd@duluthmn.gov or Keith Hamre at 730.597; khamre@duluthmn.gov 
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